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Molloy123 just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

As a resident of Queens Park, I approve 100% of the proposed Heritage Revitalization
Agreement for the renovation and development of 328 Second Street, New Westminster. This
Heritage Revitalization Plan is well designed, greatly improves the aesthetic appearance of the
street, but also offers increasing housing choices with the addition of the new 208 sq.m. House
on the new lot. In my opinion, this increases the affordability options in the Queens Park
neighborhood.
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